
Good Monday Morning Deer Park!  Hope this finds you all doing well and rested from the 
weekend.  As I’m sure you’ve heard the Governor has continued our stay at home until the end 
of the year.  We will continue distance learning through May 27th.  I know this is not easy news 
for anyone, but the hope is that we all stay healthy during this time.  Teachers are continuing 
with a focus on student learning and as the weeks go on they are getting better and better at 
navigating this online platform as well as assisting students and parents.  Remember this new 
for everyone and none of our teachers expected to be online educators, yet they are doing 
amazing!  A question that keeps coming up is about yearbooks.  We will have to make an end of 
the year arrangement for students to be able to pick up their personal items and yearbooks will 
be included in this as well.  Spring photos will be mailed directly to you from the picture 
company.  As you can imagine this is a large task and even Strawbridge has been affected by 
their number of employees so please be patient.  If you did not order your yearbook then it’s 
your lucky day as we have extras coming for on the spot purchase.  More details to come.  This 
week’s tech tip is to know that our devices do have to be reset every so often.  The device will 
give you or your child a prompt saying to restart the computer.  This is so the computer can 
seek new updates and have a fresh start.  It even happens to my computer every so often.  I 
have the option to ignore it, but eventually the computer will give me a final notice and tell me 
that it’s going to reset in the next couple of minutes.  You don’t want to lose any work so I 
would suggest to just shut down the device once a week.  This way it doesn’t happen to you in a 
time when you least expect it.  Thank you again for all your support and wishing everyone a 
calm week.   


